
Discoverers Class 2020-2021 
 
Dear Parents and Students,  
 
Before entering your journey into first grade, the students will have some light work to do over 
the summer to prepare them for first grade. The BINGO board attached to this letter is for your 
child to try to get a BINGO by completing the tasks listed on it. This year for our summer reading 
assignment, each student will be involved in a reading and writing challenge. It is a great way 
for students to expand into different genres and keep up the skills they have worked so hard on 
this year. The most important thing is to make reading and writing fun! If you have any 
questions, feel free to email me at abates@academyhill.org 
 
Mrs. Grenier is very excited to have all of the kiddos join her in the fall! This summer work 
should be fun and enjoyable for you all. I hope you all have a great summer!  
 
Best,  
Mrs. Gauthier  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
        Reading and Writing BINGO Board  
 

Read a book about 
an animal  

Would you 
rather eat ice 
cream or 
popsicles? 
Why?  

How do you 
like summer 
so far? Write 
and draw a 
picture about 
what you did 
in June. 

Read a book 
about a 
family.  

Read 
outside.  

Write a list 
of things 
you want to 
do this 
week.  

Write about a 
pretend pet you 
have. Describe 
your pet (name, 
size, type of 
animal). What 
would you do with 
it?  

Read a book 
that has been 
made into a 
movie.  

Read a 
nonfiction 
book. 

Read a book 
with a 
number in 
the title. 

Write a 
story and 
include 
these 
words; 
pool, 
outside, 
splash, 
summer.  

Listen to an 
audio story.  

Write about your 
parents. Include 
their names, where 
they’re from, and 
some of their 
favorite things.  

Read a book 
about a pet.  

Read a 
Caldecott 
medal book.  

Write about 
your favorite 
part in a 
book you 
have read 
recently.  

Read to a 
stuffed 
animal.  

Read a 
book from a 
series.  

Listen to someone 
read aloud.  

Read a 
nonfiction 
book.  

Write a list of 
your favorite 
things you’ve 
done this 
summer.  

Read about 
something 
scientific.  

Write 
about your 
favorite 
part of a 
book 
you've 
read 
recently. 

Read a 
Caldecott 
medal book.  

Write down three 
questions you have 
about first grade. 
Email them to 
abates@academyh
ill.org 

Write about 
your favorite 
animal and 
why. 

Read a book 
that has two 
different 
animals in it.  

Read a story 
about food or 
that has food 
in it.  

Write a 
letter to a 
classmate. 

Make a list 
of words 
that 
describe 
you.  

 


